
Trip Proposal for Band and Choir, February 2023 
 
The Band and Choir would like to take all eligible students on a cruise to Cozumel 
Mexico with the Royal Caribbean Cruise Line on Feb. 2-6th of 2023.  On the cruise 
students will enjoy the many amenities of cruising along with the opportunity to 
perform on the Main Stage of ship.  At the port of Cozumel students will have the option 
of participating in the cultural excursion and/or shopping in the Market space under the 
supervision of the Directors and Chaperones. 
 
Total expenses: $700-750 per passengers with quad occupancy. 
 
Total should not exceed $800 
 
Itinerary 
Thursday, Feb. 2nd  
Students will arrive at Ball HS for check in and transportation to the Cruise terminal. 
Board the Cruise and have a good time. 
 
Friday, Feb. 3rd  
Sailing to Cozumel. 
Perform on the Ship. 
 
Saturday, Feb. 4th 
Arrive in Cozumel. 
Supervised shopping in the Market and/or Excursion. 
 
Sunday, Feb. 5th 
Sailing back to Galveston. 
 
Monday, Feb. 6th  
Arrive in Galveston and transport students back to Ball HS. 
 


